
News from Church Council – November 2015 

meeting 
 

Church Council vacancies. 
There are vacancies for 3 stewards and 1 Elder.  Nomination forms 

for stewards are available in the office. Elections will take place at 

the January Church meeting. 

 
Chapel AV system. 

This will be installed on 21st December. 

 

Christmas arrangements were also discussed. 


